
McDonald, Chief Trader (H.B.Co.) April 21/81 

Hill to A. B. Stickney, Winnipeg 
Encloses letter from "Mr. McDonald Chief trader 
Hudson's Bay Company" at Fort Ellice, giving 
his views as to the Country west of there.1 
have known Mr. McDona.ld a long time and believe 
him to be a very reliable man. His knowledge 
of the Country is such as to make his views 
worthy of consideration. 1-+ight be well to 
discuss this with General Rosser and investi- 
gate the lines mentioned by Mr. McDonald." 


